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April 20,1950 

Mr. hermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr.Geary: 

This confirms and acknowledges receipt of your 
communication relative our equipment test. The 
information received from you is correct and we 
wish to take this opportunity to express our 
appreciation for your communication. 

We wish to express our regrets for being unable 
to answer before now. However, due to reasons 
beyond our control, we were unable to do so. 
Thanks again. 

Sincerely, 

Jack G. Warden 
JGW/pd Chief Engineer 


